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20th March 2025 

Exciting Events Incoming! 

We wanted to share some events with you that will be taking place before the end of term. Participation 
is voluntary but encouraged! Please support us if you can…we’d love to see you at the events! 
  
Red Nose Day/Comic Relief – Friday March 21st 
Whilst we are not running any in school activities for this day, children are welcome to come in non-
uniform and pay £1 (or any amount) that we will pay to the charity. Children are also welcome to wear 
any Comic Relief merchandise from this year or previous years. Of course, children do not have to wear 
non-uniform and can come in normal school uniform if they wish. We will take a group photo of the all 
the children that contribute to the charity on the day, or wear official merchandise. Please let us know if 
you do not want your child to be involved in the photo opportunity. 
  
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea – Thursday March 27th 2pm-3pm 
The PTFA are very busy and are organising two events! After holding this event last year and it being really 
well attended, the PTFA have kindly decided to organise this again. If you, or any female members of your 
family would like to attend (to a maximum of 2 per family), please pay for a ticket on ParentPay. Get the 
tickets quickly though as there are only 25 spaces available! 
  
Mother’s Day Gifts – Friday March 28th 
…and on to the second of the PTFA events. The PTFA have created gifts for children to purchase to 
surprise you with on Mother’s Day. If you would like your child to be able to go and participate in this gift 
buying extravaganza, then please buy as many gifts as you like from ParentPay. They are £5 each but only 
50 are available, so click in early to avoid disappointment! 
  
Easter Service – Friday April 4th 1:30pm-3pm 
We would love you to join us for Easter songs, Easter traditions and maybe an Easter surprise or two at St 
Laurence’s Church on the last day of term (April 4th). I hear that the Christingle service was really well 
attended, but I missed that, so I’d love this service to equally well attended if possible. Please attend if 
you can – it’s always such a lovely way to end the term. 
 
If we think of any more fun things to do, we will let you know. Watch this space! 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr R Chipperfield 
Head Teacher 
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